
 

Gentlemen, 

Your SMGA board is planning for our new season and seeks your feedback regarding the SaddleBrooke Cup. 

 

We have completed the second year of the SaddleBrooke Cup and we want to collect your thoughts regarding 
whether to conƟnue, modify, or eliminate this event.   

  

From November to April a volunteer manually updates and tracks your points, and then the top 32 point 
earners compete in the SaddleBrooke Cup Tournament for addiƟonal prize money.   

  

Your input is important for the SMGA Board to manage future events.  Please take a few minutes to complete 
a short survey at hƩps://form.joƞorm.com/252545130871050 

  

Thanks! 

  

Larry Tollman 

SMGA Tournament Director 

  

Terry Edwards 

SMGA President for the SMGA Board 
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